
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Gloyer for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 October 2017  

   

Question  The Convenor will be aware that Murrayfield Community 

Council hosted a site visit to Ellersly Road for council 

officers and Living Streets on the 15th of August. What 

progress has been made since that site visit on improving 

safety and access for pedestrians on Ellersly Road? 

Answer   
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